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· Just a reminder with all the holiday traveling; if you or anyone in your family has suspicions of COVID-19 where you require testing, all family members must stay out of the center until you receive negative test results. 
· As of this week, we will be billing out all families for their tuition on bright wheel, this does not mean that you must pay via bright wheel, it is just an easier way for us to track the payments. We can still track off-line (or non-bright wheel) payments on the app. 
· As a reminder, if we would need to close for the weather it will be posted on our Facebook page, a bright wheel message will be sent out and it would be on the local news channels. 
Important Dates to Remember:
January 11- In person learning resumes!!!!!!!!!
January 18- West De Pere- No School 
January 18- Ashwaubenon- No School 
January 22- Ashwaubenon- No School 
January 29- Pajama Day 
Welcome:
We are excited to welcome Miss. Mya to our evening staff.  She will be helping in the afternoons. She has lots of experience with children!
Happy Birthday: 
· Danica C.- 01/01
· Lily P- 01/03
· Jaxon K.- 01/11
· Olivia V.- 01/14
· Thomas C.- 01/18
· Sterling P- 01/26
· Jacob H.- 01/27
· Olivia K.- 01/30
· Miss. Debbie J.- 01/16
· Miss. Debi- 01/18
· Miss. Stephanie- 01/18
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